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Independent report into the PCC's governance published: initial response from the PCC

The independent review of the PCC's governance has been published today on the Governance
Review Panel's website: http://www.pccgovernancereview.org.uk.

Baroness Buscombe, PCC Chairman, said:

"Last year | initiated an independent governance review of the PCC to reflect on the way the
organisation works and to make sure that we take account of both good practice elsewhere and
wider public expectations.

"l am very grateful for the thorough, innovative and rigorous review that Vivien Hepworth and her
team have undertaken. While the Commission needs to reflect carefully on the Panel's
recommendations, | want to say right away that we are as an organisation committed to moving the
PCC forward. This report now provides us with the impetus to do so."

ENDS

Notes to editors:

1. For more information, please contact Jonathan Collett on jonathan.collett@pcc.org.uk, 020 7438
1246 or 07740 896 805

2. The Governance Review's terms of reference can be found here:
http://www.pccgovernancereview.org.uk/gr/consultation.html

3. The Governance Review's press release can be found at
http://www.pccgovernancereview.org.uk/gr/press.html
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